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                            August 2019 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
God’s blessing continues to be upon our lives and ministry. I am always amazed at what 
the Lord is able to do as we follow Him. I am encouraged as we have seen hundreds of 
officers attend our free lunches this year. They come on duty and we feed them and then 
present the gospel to them. Most of these men and women are not believers, but they 
continue to come, and we continue to sow the seed of the gospel.  
 
God is working in hearts and the Lord has given us favor with these officers. It is a great 
joy to see them thank us each time for ministering to them and showing them love by 
offering them free meals.  

 
Our outreach to the Denver police is being blessed by the 
Lord and we are seeing it grow each month.  We started in 
June with a few officers and staff as seen in the photo and 
by August we had a good group of officers come. Officers 
are coming who need the Lord. Pray that as we share the 
gospel with them, we will see fruit that remains. It is a great 
blessing to minister to these people who are an important 
part of our society.  
 
We now have 5 outreaches each month in Colorado as well 
as our outreach breakfast in New Jersey. God has burdened 
my heart to begin other outreaches in the USA. I have been 

praying about Chicago and other cities. I will be in Chicago in January and meeting with 
police officers there. Please pray with me that God will open these doors and give us an 
effective ministry to law enforcement officers in the USA.  
 
We continue to be invited to work in Latin America with the police. Pray that God will help 
us to know which countries to go to in the months to come. The need is great everywhere.  
 
We have a great staff of active and retired law enforcement officers and their spouses. I 
am grateful to be able to work with these faithful followers of Jesus. Thank you for your 
prayers and support that enable us to continue in this ministry. God bless you.  
 
                          Sincerely, 
          
                          Randy Green 

 

We started an outreach to the 

Denver Police in June with this 

small group of officers and some 

of our staff. 
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